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JASPER, FLORIDA


SPECIAL SESSION

	The Board of County Commissioners, Hamilton County, Florida, met in special session on Tuesday, March 19, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. in the in the Board Meeting Room, 207 Northeast First Street, Jasper, Florida to discuss a software maintenance program.  Present were Commissioners Robert Brown, Josh Smith, William Mitchell, Beth Burnam and Randy Ogburn, a full Board being present.  Also present were County Coordinator Louie Goodin and County Attorney Cliff Adams.   

	The meeting was called to order by Chairman Smith.

	County Coordinator Louie Goodin explained that the purpose of the meeting was to listen to a telephonic presentation from Dude Solutions for a software maintenance program.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	Malcolm Meath and Rodney Hunter, with Dude Solutions, presented the Board with a telephonic power point presentation outlining their software maintenance program.  After the presentation, the Board agreed to allow staff to research other types of software programs for consideration.

There being no further business before the Board, Chairman Smith adjourned the meeting at 5:58 p.m.  
     


                                                                  _____________________________
    JOSH SMITH, CHAIRMAN


ATTEST:

________________________________
GREG GODWIN, EX-OFFICIO CLERK
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